

SOUTH POINT SCHOOL

An ISO 45001: 2018 Certified Institution

Guardians of Nursery I Afternoon Session (2022-2023)

Dear Parents

Welcome to the South Point fraternity!

Every year we hold an orientation programme for the parents of Nursery I and Nursery II (New Admissions), before the beginning of the new academic session, to familiarize guardians with our mode of functioning and establish a healthy parent-school relationship.

Due to the persistent adverse circumstances, these sessions are being held online through the Zoom platform. The virtual orientation session for Nursery I (Afternoon) will be held on:

Monday, March 28, 2022 at 4.30 pm

Please click on the link below to register for the Webinar: Register in advance for this meeting:

 $\frac{https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcucuqsqTgsEtPLGrL1Db0DRwFc3}{qhZxw1v}$

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email, containing information about joining the meeting.

This link is only for parents whose children have been admitted to the **Afternoon session** of Nursery I in the academic session 2022-23. Only one registration should be done per student. Once you register, the meeting link and password will be sent to you through email. Please do not share the link with anyone, in order to maintain confidentiality of the Webinar.

Thank you.

Principal

21.03.2022